
 Froggy’s Reading Club  
Join & Earn Personal Pizzas from Primetime Pizza  

  
 

You and your child can join the Froggy Reading Club & your child can earn Free 
Personal Pizzas from Primetime Pizza.  Read below to find out how. 

 
Dear Families, 
 
As teachers we are often asked what parents can do at home to help their children advance 
academically.  One of the best things you can do is read aloud to your child frequently. 
 
We are asking all our parents to get involved in our read-aloud program.  It’s easy!  All you 
need to do is set aside time to read to your child.  As you complete a book, list the title on the 
attached read-aloud list for this month.  Then you will send your list back to school at the end 
of the month completed (child read/listen to 15 books).  At this time your child will receive a gift 
certificate for your child to get a free personal pizza from Primetime Pizza located in 
Wheatland and Marysville. 
 
We recommend picture books for your child.  They can usually be finished in one sitting.  
Children of widely varying ages can enjoy the same story. 
 
If you need books to read to your child, our school library is available to you before and after 
school. 
 
Help your child be a successful student and establish a reading habit that will last a lifetime!  
Join us in our read-aloud program.  There is no more precious gift you can give your child 
than your time. 
 
Sincerely,  

Mrs. Garcia 

         
 



  Froggy’s Reading Club  
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